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Dear Parents and Carers, 

What an amazing start to the term. 

Welcome to our newsletter where we keep you informed about what our classes have been up to and 

about upcoming events.  These newsletters will be sent out every two weeks throughout the term. 

I would like to invite you to a ‘Meet the Headteacher’ event on Friday 10th November at 9:00am—come 

and meet me in the main hall so that I can get a better picture of the school from your valuable               

perspective.  I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Mindham (Headteacher) 

This weeks attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 

Rec Robin 98.2% Wren 85.1% 

Y1 Finch 95% Sparrow 96.3% 

Y2 Blackbird 94.7% Starling 96.3% 

Y3 Swallow 95.4% Swift 93.2% 

Y4 Jackdaw 99.2% Raven 99.6% 

Y5 Heron 90.2% Kingfisher 95.6% 

Y6 Kestrel 95.4% Peregrine 93.6% 

Maintain an open dialogue with your child and  

encourage them to talk to you about their internet use: 

for example who theyôre talking to, services theyôre      

using, and any issues they may be experiencing. 

 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

Parents evenings are 

next week όуǘƘ ϧ фǘƘ 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊύ please book 

online via the school 

website.  

Late to school 

There are a large number of children 

arriving late to school which has a big 

impact on their education.   

KS2 start time is at 8:45am;  

Reception and KS1 is 8:55am. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Weds 8th November 

Parents Evening 

Thurs 9th November 

Parents Evening 

Fri 10th November 

Meet the Headteacher @ 9am 

~ 

Tues 5th December  

Reception Christmas Play 

Weds 6th December 

Y1 Christmas Play 

Fri 8th December 

Christmas Fayre 

Weds 13th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Fri 15th December 

Y2 to 4 Carol Concert 

Tues 19th December 

Party Day—All Years 

Tues 19th December 

Break up for Christmas 

~ 

Thurs 4th January 2018 

Children back to school 

Exciting News! 
We are extremely delighted to announce that               

Miss Nowrung is expecting a baby in February.  I am sure 

you will join us in congratulating Miss Nowrung on her     

amazing news. 

Parent Governors Vacancy 

We currently have vacancies for two parent governors at 

our school.  School governors are people who want to 

make a positive contribution to childrenΩs education.   

The governing body has a key role in the development 

and oversight of the school but does not get involved 

with the day to day running.  Governors meet every      

half-term. 

If you are interested in the role please chat with a     

member of the senior leadership team or get an          

application form from the office.  


